
I am OPPOSED to bill HB2844. The Oregon Game and Fish have been doing a good job in managing the wildlife in Oregon. To 
classify beaver as  not a rodent, is ludicrous. Land owners need the ability to control destructive animals. This bill is nothing short of 
control for the sake of control. Allow the Game and Fish to do the job they are entrusted with. 


